AUCE LOCAL #1  PRESS RELFASE AUGUST 28, 1974

A day long meeting Tuesday, August 27th, between the Association of University and
College Employees (AUCE) and the University of British Columbia negotiators has
produced a suggestion from mediator Ed Sims, in an effort to avert a threatened
strike during student registration week (September 4th and 5th). The suggested
terms for a settlement ate being considered by the University's Labour Committee
and a response from the University is expected tomorrow, Thursday, August 29th.
The AUCE membership will then meet to discuss the situation.



